
 
 

BY EMAIL  
 
May 23, 2024 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff 
 Interrogatory Responses for Pacific Economic Group research LLC’s 

(PEG’s) Clearspring Report 
 Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (Toronto Hydro) 2025-2029 Custom 

Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0195 
 
On May 6, 2024, OEB staff filed PEG’s report relating to Toronto Hydro’s evidence 
provided by Clearspring Energy Advisors, titled Statistical Cost Research for THESL’s 
New CIR Plan. On May 9, 15, and 16, 2024, OEB staff received interrogatories relating 
to this report. 
 
Responses to these interrogatories accompany this letter. The nature of interrogatory 
M3-TH-26 is the same as M1-TH-1, which relates to PEG’s other filed report. As both 
reports pertain to the same procurement, there is no additional information to provide. 
All interrogatory responses were prepared by PEG.  
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Thomas Eminowicz at 
Thomas.Eminowicz@oeb.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Thomas Eminowicz 
Senior Advisor 
 
c: All intervenors, Toronto Hydro, Charles Keizer, Arlen Sternberg 
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